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DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Closed 
School will be CLOSED, Thursday the 4th, in honor of Independence 

Day.   

 

If your child will be out of school on Friday, July 5th, please let the 

office staff know as soon as possible. 

 

Mud Days 
Mud days will be Wednesday the 17h and Thursday the 18th.  

 

Send your child to school with their bathing suits under their 

clothes, a towel, and a change of clothes. - Don’t Forget Sunblock!  

 
Santa Ana Zoo Field Trip 

XXX is our field trip to Santa Ana Zoo.  This trip is open to rooms 5 

and 6 only. While at the zoo, we will visit with all the animals and 

go on the train before heading back to school. 

 

The cost of the trip is $16/child and $19/adult chaperone. To 

sign up: pay and pick up a permission slip from the office by 

Wednesday, July 17th. Payment can be made by check, cash or 

using your Tuition Express account. 

 

CURRICULUM 
This month we will have patriotic, circus, mud, animal and 

construction themed weeks. The children will be involved in a lot of 

action packed and educational activities.  

 

The week of July 29th is construction week. The children will be 

constructing a fort on the lawn. If you have any cardboard  boxes, 

please bring them in. Items needed are small and large boxes, 

shoe boxes, and rolls of tape (clear packing & masking tape).  
 

 

    Attached is the  

  summer activity  

       calendar. 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Last month we received 265 bonus points. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who participated in Scholastic book 

clubs. Scholastic book orders will start back up in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 
Please apply sun block on your child daily before bringing them to 

school.  

 

 
 

Children go outside each day.  Please, check to see that your 

child’s “extra clothes” are weather appropriate. An extra set of 

shoes is always nice.  

 

As the weather permits, we will have water activities for the 

children in the morning as well as the afternoon. If you have an 

appointment or an errand to run after picking your child up, 

please let a staff member know so we can have your child ready. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

VACATIONS 
The following staff members will be taking a few days off in the 

month of July. 

• Jenifer – July 1st & 19th  

• Jessica  - July 3rd, 5th, 22nd, & 29th  

• Esther – July 3rd  

• Diana – July 5th   

• Ruthie – July 5th   

• Lesly – July 9th & 19th  

• Beth  - July 11th  

• Amanda S. - out every Monday & Thursday 

 

We know things can get a little relaxed and sometimes hectic 

during the summer, so please remember to let us know ahead 

of time about planned days off.  Knowing this will help us grant 

some family’s requests for extra days and time off for staff.  You 

can stop by the office to let us know or just send us an email 

informing us of any days you plan on keeping your child out of 

school. info@cvpreschool.com  

 

 

NEW TUITION RATES FOR SEPTEMBER 
This year’s tuition increase will go into effect September 1st.  

 

Yearly $80 material fees will also be charged in September for all 

children enrolled before March 1, 2013. This will automatically be 

added to your tuition and charged through your Tuition Express 

account. 

 

LOOKING INTO AUGUST 
Friday, August 23rd = Back to School Night (Parents Only) 

 


